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RE: SOX IN A BOX HOLIDAY CAMPAIGN 

 

November 21, 2022 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

  

As we get closer to holidays, those less fortunate in our community will be preparing for another difficult season. 

It is for this reason that Pierre De Coubertin Elementary will once again be embarking on the ninth annual “Sox 

in a Box” campaign. The intent of the project is to encourage students and staff members to bring in new socks 

(Children and Adults) for 5 shelters (Old Brewery Mission, Saint- Michael’s Mission, Mile End Mission, Chez 

Doris, and Dans La Rue) in the greater Montreal Area.   Over the past 8 years, over 100,000 pairs of socks have 

been donated to those less fortunate in our community. This campaign will run from November 22nd  to 

December 9th , 2022 

 

As part of this campaign, there will also be a friendly classroom competition to see which class can collect the 

most socks. This year “Sox in a Box” campaign will be teaming up with Les Delices Lafrenaie. The homeroom 

class that collects the greatest number of new socks will have a dessert party in January and will also have an 

opportunity to help pack the donations on December 14th with 6 other EMSB schools in Rosemount High 

School’s Spiritual Community Centre (3737 beaubien street east).    

 

On Wednesday December 14th, staff members, students and charity representatives will join together in 

Rosemount High School's Spiritual Community Centre for a holiday luncheon and to personally gift wrap each 

donation. The activity will take place from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Global Television may be present to film the 

students’ efforts.  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our administration or Mr. Lacroce, 

Spiritual and Community Animator, at 514.483.7200 ext. 5252 or via email at vlacroce@emsb.qc.ca. 

 

Thanking you in advance for your continued support.  

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Ida Pisano   Jessica Monti                  Vince Lacroce 

Pierre de Coubertin  Pierre De Coubertin                  Animateur spirituelle et engagement communautaire 

Principal   Vice Principal                   Spiritual and Community Animator 
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